Dear Client:

As the ice dam and freeze-thaw become a bigger issue due to warm temps during the day and cold nights we will be posting all properties with additional warning sings. An example of the sign is attached.

Please contact our office if you are aware of any particular areas that are posing a hazard and needs a warning sign. We will post it immediately upon being contacted. You can reach our office at 860-749-0448 24/7...



Sincerely, William A. Guzie President Bill's Landscaping L.L.C Phone 1-860-749-0448 Fax 1-860-698-9250 Toll free 1-855-477-2325 www.billslandscaping.com